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July 31, 2013

Mr. Robin Scott

Chief Executive Officer
McClellan Development Authority
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Anniston, Alabama 36205

RE: ADEM Review and Concurrence: Final, Revision I, Corrective Measures
Implementation Report, Impact Area, North-Central Main Post, Parcel 132Q-X,
Range 31: Weapons Demonsiration Range, Parcel 890-X, and Former
Defendum Field Firing Range No. 2, Parcel 2150, dated June 21, 2013
McClellan, Calhoun County, Alabama
Facility I.D. No. AL4 210 020 562

Dear Mr. Scott:

The Alabama Department of Environmental Management (ADEM or the Department)
has reviewed the McClellan Development Authority’s (MDA) Final, Revision 1,
Corrective Measures Implementation Report (CMIR), Impact Area, North-Central Main
Post, Parcel 132Q-X and Range 31: Weapons Demonstration Range, Parcel 89Q-X and
Former Defendum Field Firing Range No. 2, Parcel 2150, dated June 21, 2013. The
Department notes that this CMIR only addresses hazardous, toxic, and radioactive waste
(HTRW) issues (bullet removal) at these three parcels. All other munitions of explosive
concern and unexploded ordnance related issues associated with these parcels will be
addressed in the after action reports for Munitions Response Sites 12 and 13. However,
ADEM’s comments related to HTRW issues have been adequately addressed and the
hazardous waste manifest for the disposal of bullets removed from the site has been
received; therefore, the Department concurs with the Final CMIR.

The Department notes that MDA requested to move these three parcels to Table IIL.2.,
List of SWMUs and AOCs requiring no further action (NFA) at this time in the
Cleanup Agreement (CA) between ADEM and the MDA for HTRW concerns, ADEM
agrees with this request, and the changes should be included in the current CA
modification. Please note that “HTRW?” should be indicated in the “NFA Issues” column
of Table I1L2. for each of these parcels.
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If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Mrs. Ashley T. Mastin
of the Remediation Engineering Section at 334-271-7797 or via email at '
atmastin@adem.state.al.us.

Sincerely,

=

Stephen A. Cobb, Chief
Governmental Hazardous Waste Branch
Land Division

SAC/TPS/ATM/lac

Cc:  Mr. Richard Satkin/Matrix Ms. Brandi Little/ ADEM
Ms. Lisa Holstein/Army Ms. Tracy P. Strickland/ADEM




